

Picnic-in-the-paddock

1 message

John Webber <johnwebber694@gmail.com>

22 June 2025 at 20:51

To: jandunningham@yahoo.co.uk, Simon Weeks <scgweeks@aol.com>, "George Hunt. CranMog Morgan" <ghunt2@hotmail.co.uk>, Colin Powell <colin.vicki@gmail.com>, wardsbacton@btinternet.com, Mike Stairmand <mstairmand@premoco.co.uk>, timeaton841@btinternet.com, Nick n Lynda <nick@churchfarmbarns.uk>, suehartgrove10@gmail.com

Dear Morgan owners

With just two weeks to go before our Picnic-in-the-Paddock on Sunday 6th July.

Tanya and I look forward welcoming to our home at:-High Green Farmhouse, High Green, Bradenham, Thetford, Norfolk IP25 7RD.

The best way to approach us if from Shipdham on the A1075, taking the road to Bradenham, drive through the 30mph village signs and take the very first turning on the left next to East Bradenham Church, this narrow lane will bring you to our home on the left which has a triple garage, the gates will be open so just drive in to the Paddock at the rear of our property. Please arrive from 12.30 onwards.

If you get lost call John on 07767687667. We both look forward to seeing you on July 6th

Best wishes

John & Tanya